From: Barbara Bryant [

Sent: 30 March 2015 11:42
To: Planning
Subject: 2015/1559/T

Dear Planners

| write in support of my neighbours at 41 Lancaster Grove who have applied for permission
to fell a eucalyptus tree in their rear garden.

This tree is not suitable for an urban garden and is too close to the house. It must take up
huge amounts of water and must rob both the house and garden of light. It could be
replace by a small native tree which could be decorative and would support native wildlife.
Sincerely

Barbara Bryant

Garden Flat

12 Lancaster Drive

NW3 4HA



